H o m e f O T A dults
An_dAssisted Living Facility
January 8, 2021

Dear Resident Family Members and/or Representative:
Regarding: COVID-19 VACCINE

We have received our tentative COVID-19 vaccine clinic dates. If the dates change information
will be posted on our website. See website address below.

As you may be aware the vaccine is a series of two separate shots. The first dose clinic is
scheduled for 1/22/21 with the second dose clinic following three weeks later on 2/12/21. Both
residents and staff will be able to be vaccinated on these dates.

During the clinic, Pharmacists will be onsite to administer the vaccine and to monitor the staff
and residents post-vaccination.

Each resident will need to sign a consent form to receive this vaccine. These forms will be
provided by the pharmacy. If the resident does not have the capacity to consent the resident’s
representative can provide such consent. I will be contacting family members of the residents
that cannot provide consent to receive the vaccine prior to the 1/22/21 clinic date to discuss.
Your verbal consent is acceptable and you won’t need to sign paperwork. I will attest in writing
to your verbal consent. You will also be contacted prior to the 2/12/21 clinic date as separate
consent for both vaccines is required.

Providers are strongly recommending that staff and residents of long term care facilities receive
this vaccine. If you are against your loved one receiving the vaccine please call me upon receipt

of this letter to discuss.

Please contact me to discuss any questions. As a reminder you are receiving this letter as the
facilities primary contact. Please contact other family members so they are aware.

https://pineview.mysite-dev.com. Please monitor website.

Please feel free to contact me to discuss further.

Sincerely,
75%4

Kara Vollmer
Administrator
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